
Dear Sir/Madam, 

THE GLASGOW CITY COUNCIL (IBROX STADIUM) (EVENT DAY EMERGENCY ROUTES AND PARKING ZONE) 

ORDER 20__ 

Further to the letter sent to you on 7 February 2020, advising you of the arrangements for the pre-

hearing meeting into the above draft order, the reporters have been made aware that a significant 

number of people who have not made representations following the notification and publication or the 

order, have registered online for tickets to attend the meeting. 

A letter has now been sent to all those people, explaining the position which applies to all those who 

have not made representations, the key element of which is that their tickets will not enable them to 

attend the pre-hearing meeting, and a copy of this letter can be viewed on the council’s website at: 

https://www.glasgow.gov.uk/article/20479/Ibrox-Stadium    

In the light of the above, please note that the online registration process has now been closed.   

We would therefore advise that (unless you have already registered online or have already advised 

the programme officer team) you should directly inform the programme officer team if you wish to 

attend the pre-hearing meeting.  You should now do this by Monday 24 February 2020 in order to 

guarantee a place at the meeting. 

Programme Officer Team 
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